
August 2016 Photo Album

August was a fun-filled month at the Micah Project. We spent time with friends from 
Central Presbyterian Church, played baseball and celebrated a birthday!

You’re invited to share in these moments by checking out the photos in this month’s 
album. We hope it gives some insight to life here at Micah. God is good to us!



This month, our founder and director Michael 
Miller taught some of the guys how to play 

baseball. It was a great time of fun and 
exercise...the boys really enjoyed themselves!

Playing Baseball



We were so blessed to have a group from Central Presbyterian Church in 
St. Louis, Mo. visit this month! Michael grew up at Central, and its members 

are big supporters and encouragers of Micah. We are very thankful for the 
love, support and prayer these individuals constantly give us. 

Visiting with CPC



Visiting with CPC



Double Your Impact

Next month, through the end of September, every donation given to 
the Micah Project will be matched by a generous grant from some long-

time Micah supporters--up to $120,000! Here are some fun photos 
we took to spread the word! If you’d like to join in, you may donate at 

micahprojecthonduras.org/doubleimpact. Muchas gracias!



Life at Micah

We are truly thankful for every day the Lord gives us at Micah. This place is so 
full of his grace and love, and we thank God for each and every individual 
who calls the Micah Project “family.” What a blessing! Here are a few more 
snapshots of life at Micah. We hope they make you smile! Top Photos: We 

celebrate Eduardcito’s birthday.


